## UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY PARK LOS ANGELES 7, CALIFORNIA

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF RELIGION OFFICE OF THE DEAN

10 November 1965

Dear José,

Many thanks for your delightful letter of November 6th.

Occam's razor itself should be thereby shaved out of existence. At any rate, I look forward to receiving the copy and thank you very much for your trouble.

with every good wish, as ever,

pedes

Geddes MacGregor

GMG/OL

Professor J. Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pa. 19010